
Thursday, May 15, 2025 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) 
requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or 
delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber 
Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of 
Sierra Vista High School.  Please make sure you have all 
of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the 
school day before leaving the house.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Areli Samantha Dominguez for 
winning the California Teachers Association Cesar 
Chavez and Dolores Huerta Education Award.  She wrote 
a beautiful essay aligning her own principles with those of 
Cesar Chavez and Dolores Huerta.  Way to go!  You are a 
DON!! 

Athletics 

Varsity Softball 1st Round CIF vs Canyon Springs 
  @ Canyon Springs - 3:15 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in joining the Girls 
Volleyball team next season?  Tryouts will be held 
Wednesday, May 21st, and Thursday, May 22nd, from 
3:45pm to 6:00pm in the Gym.  Whether you’re new to 
the sport or have experience, all skill levels are welcome!  
Come ready with a positive attitude and a willingness to 
work hard - we’d love to have you be part of our amazing 
program!  Remember, you must be athletically cleared to 
participate in tryouts.  If you have any questions, stop by 
and see Coach Sunabe! 

Yearbook 

Students:  Did you know that some colleges, universities 
and scholarships require you to have completed  
community volunteer hours?  Well, you are in luck to 
start accumulating those service hours on your transcript.  
On Saturday, May 17th, the Baldwin Park Woman’s Club 
needs 5 volunteers from 11:30am-2:00pm.  On Friday, 
May 16th, Walnut Elementar4y needs multiple volunteers 
from 4:3pm-7:00pm for their dual Language Fiesta and at 
Bursch Elementary on Wednesday, May 28th, from 
4:30pm-6:30pm for their 75th Anniversary Celebration.  
Please sign-up in the Counseling Google Classrooms to 
volunteer for these events. 

DONS:  The yearbook is arriving this week and that 
means it is the final week to purchase a yearbook online.  
If you have not purchased a yearbook and want to guaran-
tee yourself a copy, you have until Friday evening to do so.  
Don’t forget, the free Prom supplement is only for the first 
300 yearbooks sold online.  If you do not purchase online, 
you will NOT receive the extra bonus 8 pages.  Yearbooks 
can be purchased at yearbookforever.com before FRIDAY 
at 11:59pm. 

Clubs & Activities 
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